Mel McColloch
President of the Cambria Chamber

Cam!na, Ila, !!!!!

July1, 2021
Re; Cambria Skate Park

Honorable CCSD Board of Directors
Pros Commission Commisioners

Honorable Board and Pros Commissioners

I am Mel McColloch, President of the Cambria of Commerce and I am representing a large majority of
our 160 Chamber members. The chamber and a majority of our members support the rebuilding of the
skate park in the location of the old skate park. We also totally support the CCSD giving any grant
money available to provide the funds needed to help rebuild the skate park. The youngsters in the
community deserve the facility, they have very little else in the way of activities in Cambria. The
youngsters have worked diligently and hard to raise funds to help build the skate park.

The current unusable skate park is in my opinion and the opinion of other the best location. It has
proven to be a safe location and adds vitality to our community. It is important to provide activities for
our youngsters, as we have done for our older residents. It is a great investment for our community
youth and tourists with children.

As I understand it, Prop. 68 grant monies will provide the much needed money to to help fund the
rebuilding the skate park.

I urge the board to to award all of the prop 68 grant money to the skate park initiative to help fulfill the
dreams of many of our youth in Cambria.

Thank you and be safe out there
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John Wiegold, CCSD General Manager
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The skate park initiative group





